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10:00         WORSHIP SERVICE 

Prelude            
Announcements  
Welcome 
Gathering 

Invitation to worship  
Song:  “Shout to the Lord”                 on screen           
Song:  “Consuming Fire”                   on screen 

Proclaiming         
Congregational Scripture Reading:  
 2 Timothy 1:6-7; 1 Timothy 4:12-16; 1 Cor. 12:4-11 (paraphrased)      
All: Fan into flame the gift God has given you! 
Left: There are different kinds of spiritual gifts, but the same Spirit is the 

source of them all. 
Right: There are different kinds of service, but we serve the same Lord.  
Left: God works in different ways, but it is the same God who does the 

work in all of us. 
All: A spiritual gift is given to each one so we can help each 

other.  
Right: To one person the Spirit gives wisdom; 
Left: to another knowledge;  
Right: To another great faith, 
Left: and to someone else the gift of healing. 
All: It is one and the same Spirit who gives a different gift to each 

person.  
Right: So do not neglect the spiritual gift that is in you. 
Left: Put it into practise! 
Right: God’s Spirit does not make us timid but gives us power, love and 

self-discipline. 
Left: Devote yourself to reading scripture, giving counsel and teaching. 
All: Be an example to others by how you live your life - by your 

speech, conduct, love, faith and integrity! 
Song:  “There are many gifts”      HWB#304 
Children’s Time 
Offering – “Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus”     on screen 
Sermon:  “Fan Into Flame the Gift God has Given You!”  
Song:  “You are salt for the earth”      HWB#226 
Sharing and prayer 

Sending 
Song:  “The Lord is my light”                    STJ#97 
Farewell blessing 
Postlude 
 

Preacher:  Anita Schroeder Kipfer 
Worship Leader:  Nichelle Bauman     
Musicians: Nichelle Bauman 
Church Greeters Today:  Dave & Marj Metzger       

Church Greeters Next Week: Darrell & Florence Jantzi  
Coffee Hosts:  Wayne & Andrea Bowman   
 

An unstaffed nursery is available during the worship service. 
 

The sermon portion of this worship service is being videotaped and  
put on our website. The complete service is shared only with subscribers 
to the Floradalian mailing group.  If for any reason you would not like a 

portion of the service to be included, please contact the AV person. 
 

A warm welcome to our visitors this morning.  
We hope our time of worship together has been an encouragement to you.  

God bless you and we hope to see you again! 

 

Starting this morning Sunday School will take a break for the 
summer and resume in the fall. 

 

THIS WEEK AT FMC 
Pastor Jim will be out of the office attending the Mennonite Church 

Canada conference in Abbotsford, BC. He’ll be back in the office 
Thursday July 4th.  

 

LOOKING AHEAD AT FMC 
July 7 – Jim Loepp Thiessen preaching,  part one of four on “Jonah: God’s 

reluctant messenger”.  Membership transfer of Ed and Sandra 
Petryschuk. 

July 9 – 8:30 – Ladies Breakfast at Crossroads. 
July 10 – 2:00-4:00p.m. - AREA SENIORS FELLOWSHIP at Community 

Mennonite Church, 109 Wellington St. S., Drayton. Special Music by Jeff 
Poolton.  Fellowship and refreshments following the presentation.  
Freewill offering. Please sign up on the sheet on the bulletin board by 
July 7th.  For further information, contact Darrell & Florence Jantzi. 

July 10 - 7:00 - Meet and greet at Ross & Veg's (1024 Diefenbacher St., 
Hawkesville) for Isaac, Vilumen and Noah Cabrera.  Isaac is the son of 
Maria and the late Elias Cabrera, the refugee family Floradale sponsored 
from El Salvador in the 80's.  Please bring a lawn chair.  Everyone is 
welcome. 

July 14 -  Due date for submissions to Focus on Floradale. Theme: 
Books and reading. Photos/recipes/reports welcome. Use the Focus 
mailbox or email rbdraper@golden.net. 

July 28 - 11:30am - Following our worship service, hike around the 
reservoir behind the church with folks from Elmira Mennonite, followed 
by a bring your own picnic in the park.  

 

ADDITIONAL FMC ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Vacation Bible Camp July 22 – 26- 9:00-11:30 A.M at Elmira Mennonite 

Church.  For children entering Junior Kindergarten (born in 2015) to 
those who completed Gr. 8. Invite a friend! ** Junior Youth (Gr. 6, 7 & 8) 
will participate in service projects around town. Come and learn to love 
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your neighbours close at hand and around the world!  Enjoy Bible-based 
songs, dramas, games, crafts and stories offered for free! ** EXTRA: Join 
your children to make and eat a healthy lunch on Wed. at 11:00 am Plan 
to come for our Open House and Family BBQ on Thurs. evening at 6 pm  
Registration forms available on the events bulletin board in the foyer.  
Kindly register by Monday, July 8th 

 
LOOKING AHEAD in the COMMUNITY  

July 14, 2:30 p.m. - Gospel Music Fest at  Detweiler Meetinghouse, 3445 
Roseville Road, Roseville.  A hymn sing from Life Songs #2 led by Bob 
Shantz and others. A chance to sing your favourites! A freewill offering in 
support of Meetinghouse operations will be held. Everyone welcome.  
More information: Laurence Martin, 519-208-4591.   

August 18, 2:30 p.m. The Fair Wind sings and plays acoustically, the 
traditional music of England, Ireland and Scotland at Detweiler 
Meetinghouse, 3445 Roseville Road, Roseville. They treat listeners to 
traditional songs, jigs, and reels, mined from the rich heritage of the 
British Isles and Ireland. A freewill offering in support of Meetinghouse 
operations will be held. Everyone welcome.  More information: Laurence 
Martin, 519-208-4591. 

August 19- 23 - 9-3:30 pm - Kintail on the Road (KOTR) is being held at 
Gale Presbyterian Church.   Cost is $65 for the week.  Children must be 
completed JK and up to Grade 6 to participate.  All kids are provided with 
2 snacks but must bring a peanut free lunch and water bottle.  More 
information can be found on Gale website.  Questions can be emailed 
to kotramymel@gmail.com 

 

OTHER ANNOUNCEMENTS 
MENNOHOMES 

Thank you from MennoHomes! Our Out-Spok'n IX bike-a-thon was 
held on June 22nd raising over $51,000 that will all go towards the 
construction of new affordable housing in Waterloo Region. We couldn't 
have done it without the strong support of riders, sponsors, and 
volunteers. www.mennohomes.com  

MENNO YOUTH SINGERS 
Love to sing?  Missing school choir already?  Then this is for 
you!  Registration for Menno Youth Singers is open; see 
http://mennosingers.com/mys/about-us/registration/  Come join this 
growing choir of over 20 singers.  Rehearsal is on Tuesday evenings at 
Erb Street Mennonite Church.  You're welcome to check us out for a 
rehearsal or two if you're unsure. 

 
 

No separate announcement sheet this week. 

 
“Loving God...Loving Our Neighbour”  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22 Florapine Road, Floradale, Ontario N0B 1V0 

Office Phone: 519-669-2861 

Office Email: office@floramc.org 

Website: floramc.org 

Pastor Jim Loepp Thiessen – 519-589-8357 
Pastor Anita Schroeder Kipfer – 519-590-3572 

Elders 
Rita Bauman 519-638-3624       Steve O Bauman 519-669-8630 
Mary M Martin 519-664-2163     Derrick Burkhart 519-669-2624 
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